

Bim and Pardeep Sandhu The Santon Group 53-56 Uxbridge rd London W5 5SA



12th June, 2019

Dear Bin and Paroleef,

I am writing to thank you for your very kind donation of two separate stays at the Highland Club for our auction at the Coram Beanstalk Benefit event. They were fabulous additions to the lots and contributed to helping us to raise a total of £15,000 from the evening.

This will go a long way to supporting children who are struggling with their literacy support and will ensure that we can continue to provide our valuable programmes to schools. With 175,000 children currently not reaching the expected levels in reading by the time they reach Secondary School, we still have a great deal of work to do and it is with the support of donors such as yourselves that we can make this change.

We are so grateful for your ongoing support,

Annie Williams

Director of Fundraising

Coram Beanstalk

Annie.williams@corambeanstalk.org.uk

P.S. I hope you got and your bank cards Stopped!